
From: D. S. < >  
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 6:35 AM 
To: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Vermont Public Records Act request, dated 4/16/20, (1 of 2) 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
The web link, stated with the Vermont Attorney General’s earlier response to my public records request, 
which links to documents claiming I was in some sort of case or dispute with the Vermont Office of 
Professional Regulation, etc., contains the name of an attorney.  
 
That attorney’s name is Gabriel Gilman, Esq. 
 
In a document I received from Gabriel Gilman, Esq., he claims to be a “State Prosecuting Attorney”, a 
Vermont governmental official, within the Vermont Office of State Prosecuting Attorneys. 
 
Based on the Vermont Attorney General’s request for clarification, I am assuming that the Vermont 
Attorney General believes that such an official and agency exist. 
 
Please provide as many or as few records as required to substantiate that existence. 
 
- David  

Sent from my iPhone 
 




